
From: support@checkmarknetwork.com
Subject: Hero(TM Watch Global) [13 Records]
Date: 24 August 2017 at 20:02
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Watch Period from Aug 23, 2017 to Aug 24, 2017

Name Watched: Hero

Classes Watched: 4, 9, 12, 25, 35, 37

Watch Type: TM Watch Global
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Results

 Name Jurisdiction Classes Found

1. AAH ABOVE AVERAGE HEROES United States 25,28

2. Characters which are equivalent to hero hou China (PRC) 35

3. Characters which are equivalent to hero please China (PRC) 9

4. Characters which are equivalent to hero tower China (PRC) 9

5. Characters which are equivalent to YINGXIONGSHE hero she China (PRC) 9

6. Characters which are equivalent to YINGXIONGSHE hero she China (PRC) 35

7. Characters which are equivalent to yu hero China (PRC) 35

8. HELLOHERO ALLSTARS United States 9,28,35,36,38,41,42

9. HERODRAG United States 9

10. Heroes in masks Russia 9,16,18,24,25,28

11. HERZ South Korea 6,9,11,17,19

12. Language Heroes Russia 35,38,41

13. TINY HERO United States 35,41

1. AAH ABOVE AVERAGE HEROES

Jurisdiction: United States

Classes: 25,28

Applicant: Marabu Limited

Gazette Date: Aug 15, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 87318940

Filing Date: Jan 31, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Sep 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 25: Baseball caps; Boxer shorts; Costumes for use in children's dress up play;
Costumes for use in role-playing games; Underpants; Underwear; Belts; Bottoms; Coats
for children and adults; Headwear for children and adults; Hooded sweatshirts for
children and adults; Hoodies; Hoods; Jackets; Jackets for children and adults; Jerseys;
Pants for children and adults; Shirts for children and adults; Shorts for children and
adults; Sweaters for children and adults; Sweatshirts for children and adults; T-shirts
for children and adults; Tops; Trousers for children and adults; Wearable garments and
clothing, namely, shirts Class 28: Battery operated action toys; Costume masks; Toy
figures; Toy masks; Toy weapons; Toy action figures and accessories therefor; Toy and
novelty face masks; Toys, namely, children's dress-up accessories; Action figure toys;
Action figure toys; Bathtub toys; Battery operated action toys; Bendable toys;
Children's dress up accessories, namely, toy helmets for play; Construction toys;
Drawing toys; Fantasy character toys; Mechanical action toys; Plastic character toys;
Plush toys; PVC toy figures; Rubber character toys; Stress relief exercise toys;
Stuffed toys; Stuffed and plush toys; Talking toys; Toys, namely, children's dress-up
accessories; Water squirting toys



2. Characters which are equivalent to hero hou

Jurisdiction: China (PRC)

Classes: 35

Applicant: Chengdu Yi Eryi Army Culture Communication Co., Ltd

Gazette No.: 1559.5

Gazette Date: Jul 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 21007685

Filing Date: Aug 17, 2016 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Oct 11, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 35: Advertising; business management support; franchise business management; for
others to sell; business enterprise migration; business audit; to find sponsors;
computer database information systematization; drug retail or wholesale services;
personnel management consulting



3. Characters which are equivalent to hero please

Jurisdiction: China (PRC)

Classes: 9

Applicant: Wuhan Bowl Technology Co., Ltd.

Gazette No.: 1559.4

Gazette Date: Jul 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 20995325

Filing Date: Aug 16, 2016 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Oct 11, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 9: Computer software (recorded); electronic publications (downloadable); computer
programs (downloadable software); computer game software; can be recorded; computer
programs (programs); recorded computer operating procedures; computer peripherals;
computer software (recorded); electronic publications (downloadable) Download the image
file; downloadable computer application software



4. Characters which are equivalent to hero tower

Jurisdiction: China (PRC)

Classes: 9

Applicant: Guangzhou 43999 Information Technology Co., Ltd.

Gazette No.: 1559.6

Gazette Date: Jul 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 21022362

Filing Date: Aug 18, 2016 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Oct 11, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 9: Computer program (downloadable software); downloadable computer application
software; computer software (recorded); electronic publication (downloadable); cartoon;
electronic bulletin board; network communication equipment; computer game software;
portable media player; Automatic advertising machine

5. Characters which are equivalent to YINGXIONGSHE hero she

Jurisdiction: China (PRC)

Classes: 9

Applicant: Zhejiang Shibao Center Packaging Design Co., Ltd

Gazette No.: 1559.4

Gazette Date: Jul 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 20993856

Filing Date: Aug 16, 2016 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Oct 11, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 9: Electronic monitoring device; electronic communication device; network
communication equipment; battery; cartoon; computer program (downloadable software);
camera (photography); electronic camera;



6. Characters which are equivalent to YINGXIONGSHE hero she

Jurisdiction: China (PRC)

Classes: 35

Applicant: Zhejiang Shibao Center Packaging Design Co., Ltd

Gazette No.: 1559.4

Gazette Date: Jul 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 20993867

Filing Date: Aug 16, 2016 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Oct 11, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 35: Marketing for others; marketing business; advertising; providing business
information for websites; providing business information for retail marketing purposes;
business management consulting; providing online markets for buyers and sellers of
goods and services; advertising Organize business or advertising exhibitions



7. Characters which are equivalent to yu hero

Jurisdiction: China (PRC)

Classes: 35

Applicant: Nie Ming Shuang

Gazette No.: 1559.4

Gazette Date: Jul 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 20994042

Filing Date: Aug 16, 2016 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Oct 11, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 35: Looking for sponsorship; advertising; online advertising on the computer
network; showing merchandise for retail sales for retail marketing; business management
aided; franchise business management; providing business information through the
website; purchasing for others (buying goods or services for other businesses) ;
Marketing; for the goods and services buyers and sellers to provide online market

8. HELLOHERO ALLSTARS

Jurisdiction: United States

Classes: 9,28,35,36,38,41,42

Applicant: YU, CHUNG GIL

Gazette Date: Aug 15, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 79206326

Filing Date: Jan 17, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Sep 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM



Opposition Deadline: Sep 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 9: Online downloadable game programs; precision measuring apparatus for measuring
radiation and resistance; electric cables; electric audio and visual apparatus and
instruments, namely, video cameras and audio cable; telecommunication machines and
implements, namely, telephones, telecommunications transmitters and telecommunications
cables; downloadable application software for smart phones for installing and playing
games; computer programs for pre-recorded games; downloadable computer programs for use
in database management and electronic storage of data; downloadable electronic game
software for hand-held electronic devices; computer game software; pre-recorded
computer game programs provided on electronic media; computer hardware and computer
peripheral devices; headsets for virtual reality games; video game cartridges and
cassettes; pre-recorded music recorded on electronic media; downloadable graphics for
mobile phones; downloadable electronic coupons; downloadable animated cartoons;
electronic publications, downloadable in the nature of electronic books and electronic
magazines in the field of computer games; apparatus for broadcasting, recording,
transmission or reproduction of sound or images Class 28: Games and playthings, namely,
board games, table-top games, electronic games in the nature of battle games, war games
and skirmish games, and fantasy games; butterfly nets; ornaments for Christmas trees
except illumination articles and confectionery; toys, namely, balls for games, toy
vehicles, toy building blocks, toy watches, toy furniture, toy masks; toy mobiles; toy
action figures; toy figures; game machines and apparatus, namely, machines for playing
games of chance; coin-operated amusement machines; remote controlled apparatus for
games, namely, video game interactive remote control units; video game apparatus,
namely, video game interactive control floor pads, joysticks; handheld computer game
machines; computer game joysticks; hand held units for playing electronic games; board
games; electronic games apparatus, namely, electronic slot and bingo machines; sporting
articles other than golf articles or climbing articles, namely, baseball bats, beach
balls, paddle balls, sand toys, and rubber dive rings; golf putting exercising
apparatus, namely, golf clubs; fishing tackle; decoys for hunting or fishing; gymnastic
and sporting articles, namely, balance beams, springboards Class 35: Promotion services
for mobile game competitions through sponsoring arrangements; providing consumer
product information relating to software; electronic publication of printed matter for
advertising purposes; business management of sports people; systemization of
information into computer databases; import-export agency services; auctioneering
provided on the internet; retail store services featuring memorial cups, not of metal;
retail store services featuring stationery supplies; retail store services featuring
mobile game software, downloadable; retail store services featuring computer software;
retail store services featuring electronic communications apparatus; retail store
services featuring computer games apparatus; retail store services featuring
downloadable music files; retail store services featuring downloadable electronic
publications; retail store services featuring virtual characters, avatars and
electronic stamps used in software applications for smart phones and tablet PCs;
business intermediary services relating to the matching of potential private investors
with entrepreneurs needing funding in the field of mail order sales via
telecommunication networks; retail store services featuring jewelry and precious
metals; retail store services featuring stickers; retail store services featuring
printed matter Class 36: Mobile and internet payment processing services; consultancy
relating to financial and monetary affairs; providing information relating to financial
and monetary affairs; payment processing services, namely, supervision of payment
operations and of computer payment systems; providing information in the financial
field; issuance of membership credit card; issuance of cyber money; issuance of
commercial electronic coupon via smart phones in the nature of stored value cards; on-
line financial transactions, namely, providing secure commercial transactions and
payment options using a mobile device at a point of sale; electronic payment processing
services, namely, electronic processing and subsequent transmission of bill payment
data; on-line financial brokerage services for purchase points for entertainment
performance tickets; issuance of electronic gift certificates in the nature of stored
value cards; electronic funds transfer; issuance of mobile discount coupon in the
nature of stored value cards; electronic money transactions, namely, providing
electronic transfer of a virtual currency for use by members of an on-line community
via a global computer network; financial research services; credit inquiries services
relating to finance; financial consultancy; financial customs brokerage services;
eleemosynary services in the field of monetary donations Class 38: Streaming of
electronic games on the internet; satellite transmission and television broadcasting
services; internet portal services, namely, providing an internet website portal
featuring information about telecommunications; transmission of videos, movies,
pictures, images, text, photos, games, user-generated content, audio content, and
information via the Internet; transmission of information via national and
international networks; providing telecommunications connections to a global
communication network or databases; providing telecommunications connections to
databases; electronic message sending; provision of access to websites featuring games
via wireless internet; providing streaming services of movies, music, video, gaming,
and multimedia content; electronic transmission of movies, music, video, gaming and
multimedia content; instant messenger services; providing access to online community
websites on the internet; providing user access to a global computer network;
electronic bulletin board services; electronic mail and messaging services; rental of
telecommunication machines and apparatus; television broadcasting specializing in on-
line games; internet broadcasting specializing in on-line games Class 41: Providing of
entertainment information in the field of game competitions analysis; amusement arcade
services; games equipment rental; providing and operating of amusement facilities;
planning, operating, arranging of online game competitions and other game competitions,
namely, football matches, soccer matches, basketball matches, hockey matches, tennis
matches, gymnastics matches, volleyball matches, baseball matches, badminton matches
and boxing matches; party planning; arranging of computer game competitions via the
Internet; arranging and conducting of game events, namely, providing online electronic
gaming competitions; game services provided on-line from a computer network, namely,
information services in the field of computer games and mobile games; organization of
exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; providing facilities for movies,
shows, plays, music or educational training; ticket reservation and booking services



shows, plays, music or educational training; ticket reservation and booking services
for entertainment, sporting and cultural events; internet education instruction,
namely, online classes in the field of computer games, mobile games and electronic
games; multimedia publishing of printed matter, namely, books, magazines, journals,
newspapers, newsletters, tutorials, maps, graphics, photographs, and sheet music;
electronic publications in the nature of electronic books, electronic magazines,
document templates in the field of electronic game and information technology;
electronic library services, namely, providing online libraries that feature books,
newspapers, magazines, journals and newsletters; educational and training services
relating to games, namely, workshops, academies and classes in the field of online
computer games; providing and operating of sports facilities for football, soccer,
basketball, hockey, tennis, gymnastics, volleyball, baseball, badminton, and walkathons
Class 42: Development of game software; technical research in the field of computer
hardware and software; research and development of new products; design of sports
facilities; graphic design; product design; graphic design in the nature of character
design; software as a service featuring software for computer games, mobile games,
electronic games; development, updating and maintenance of software and database
systems; web site design; providing search engines for the internet; computer
programming of internet security programs; design and development of computer game
software; installation, maintenance and repair of computer software; updating and
maintenance of computer software; rental of computer software; consultation services in
the field of computer software; computer hardware development; rental of laboratory
robots; research and development of electronic components; providing temporary use of
online game software



9. HERODRAG

Jurisdiction: United States

Classes: 9

Applicant: Michael S. Wielgat

Gazette Date: Aug 15, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 87364635

Filing Date: Mar 9, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Sep 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 9: Rescue sleds; Protective rescue apparatus, namely, fire-resistant child
carriers; Protective rescue apparatus, namely, fire-resistant protective carriers



10. Heroes in masks

Jurisdiction: Russia

Classes: 9,16,18,24,25,28

Applicant: Entertainment One UK Limited

Gazette No.: 10.3

Gazette Date: May 25, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 617337

Goods and Services: Class 9: Instruments and instruments scientific, marine, geodetic, photographic,
cinematographic, optical, for weighing, measuring, signaling, monitoring (testing),
rescue and training; Fire extinguishers; Instruments and instruments for transmission,
distribution, transformation, accumulation, regulation or management of electricity;
Equipment for recording, transmission, reproduction of sound or images; Magnetic media,
recording discs; Equipment for information processing and computers; Sound, music and
video; Sound files, downloadable for calls, music, mrz, graphic and video files for
wireless communication devices; Computer games (programs for computer games); Software
for video games; Programs for computer games downloaded via the Internet [software];
Programs for video games, stored on cartridges, floppy disks, CDs, cassettes, tapes and
mini-disks; CD players; Compact discs (audio / video); DVD players; Software for
computers; Computer programs [downloadable]; Films exhibited; Cassette players;
Lanterns &quot;magic&quot;; Optical details; Gramophone records; life jackets; Sound
media; Portable stereo receivers; Videotape; Video cassettes; Devices for video
recording; Video games, adapted for use only with external screens or monitors;
Cartridges of video games; Mechanisms for prepaid machines; Cash machines; Calculators
Class 16: Paper, cardboard and articles thereof, included in class 16; Photographic
materials and printed products, namely brochures of various types, including books,
newspapers, periodic publications, magazines, booklets, catalogs, advertising
publications; Materials for bookbinding; Notes, printed telephone cards and credit
cards (uncoded); Oleographs, photographs, pictures, graphic images, manuals, posters,
greeting cards, postcards, art postcards, images, decals and stickers, self-adhesive;
Albums for photos and collectors albums; Stationery goods; Stationery and equipment;
Accessories for artists; Goods for drawing, drawing and modeling, tools for drawing and
drawing; Brushes; Adhesive substances and adhesive tape for office and household
purposes; Writing machines and office supplies (excluding furniture); Educational
materials and visual aids (except for equipment); Diaries; Calendars, bookmarks, paper
towels for the kitchen and other paper towels; Maps geographic, stamps with addresses,
notebooks with tear-off sheets, office, folders for documents; Napkins, paper or
cellulose covers, filter paper; Packaging materials, including containers, bags, bags,
and sheets of paper or paperboard, including sheets of expanded plastic; Plastic
packaging materials (not related to other classes); Fonts; Printing cliches; Openers of
letters from precious metals. Class 18: animal skins; Travel trunks and suitcases;
Belts, bags, wallets, umbrellas from the rain and sun, walking sticks; Whips, whips,
horse harness and saddlery; Backpacks; Carpet bags; Baggage tags made of leather;
Suitcases; Wallets for coins; School bags; Household bags; Bags for the belt; Wallets;
Skin and skin imitation. Class 24: Fabrics and textiles (included in class 24);
Bedspreads and tablecloths; Plaids; Bathing linen; Blankets; Canopies for bed; bed
sheets; Sheets; Bed gaps; Covered beds; Duvet covers; Chintz; Baby blankets; Saucers;
Tissue wipes; Fabric flags; Tissue flags; Down comforters; Curtains; Cloth for flags;
Flags of felt; Golf towels; Textile towels; Nasal textile scarves; Towels with a hood;
Underwear for household; kitchen towels; Pillow cases; Quilted blankets; Blankets for
babies; Silk blankets; Textile textile linen; Textile napkins; Napkins textile for
appliances; Table napkins textile; Blankets; Face towels for face Class 25: Clothing,
footwear and hats of all kinds, including sportswear, sports shoes and hats, including
all the above goods made of leather (included in class 25); Leather belts (clothes).



all the above goods made of leather (included in class 25); Leather belts (clothes).
Class 28: Games (including electronic and video games), other than those adapted for
use with external screens or monitors, and toys; playing cards; Gymnastic and sports
goods included in class 28; Christmas decorations (except for objects of illumination
and confectionery products); Active developing games; Game figures and accessories;
Game table; Card games; Multipurpose children's toys; Sets for badminton; Inflatable
balls; Basketball balls; Toys for baths; Baseball balls; Beach balls; Dolls are soft;
Game designers; Bowling balls; Chess sets; Toy cosmetics for children; Collections of
toy figures; Mobilizing children's beds; Mobile toys; IgRush-disks; Dolls; Clothes for
dolls; Accessories for dolls; Sets of games for dolls; Electric toys; Equipment as an
element for card games; Fishing tackle; Golf balls; Golf gloves; Markers for golf
balls; Hand-held device for playing electronic games; Washer hockey; Inflatable toys;
Puzzles; Skipping ropes; kites; Foci; Developing games; Mechanical toys; Caskets
musical toy; Musical toys; Game salon; Games for parties; Soft toys; Puppets; Roller
skates; Rubber balls for active games; Roller boards for riding; Soccer balls; Tops
(toys); Rubber toys; Plush toys; Tables for table-tennisIsa; Games with targets; Bears
are plush; Tennis balls; Figurines for active games; Sets of toys from buckets and
scoops; Toy mobile phones; Toy vehicles; Toy scooters; Toy cars; Sets for the
construction of models; Figurines (toys); Toy trucks; Hours toy; Clockwork toys; Toys
yo-yo; Gaming devices adapted for use with television receivers [gambling machines for
gambling]; Belt for swimming; Plastic decorations for parties.



11. HERZ

Jurisdiction: South Korea

Classes: 6,9,11,17,19

Applicant: Herz Armaturen Ges.m.b.H.

Gazette Date: Jul 28, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 1276672

Filing Date: Apr 16, 2015 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Sep 26, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 6: In this paper, we propose a new air conditioning system for air-conditioning
systems, such as metal fittings, metal fittings, brackets of metal, plugs of metal,
reducers of metal for compressed air ducts for heating, cooking, refrigeration, Water
pipes of metal for central heating installations, solar plants and heat exchangers;
Building materials of metal; Railway material of metal; Cables and wires of metal (not
for electric purposes); Ironmongery articles of metal, namely, metal, metal staples for
construction or industrial use, rivets of metal construction angles for use in building
construction; Goods of metal, namely, screws, nuts, bolts, shims, iron strip, pegs of
metal; Valves for metals (not thermostatic), pipe work of metal, bypasses and pipe
couplings of metal or mainly metal; Sleeves (metal hardware), metal pipes; Metal
constructions, metal constructions, water pipes, metal pipe fittings, metal pipe
fittings, metal fittings, metal fittings, metal fittings, metal fittings, Manhole
covers of metal, trap doors of metal, valves of metal (other than parts of machines),
baseboards of metal or mainly metal; Sealing caps of metal; Junctions of metal for
pipes; Metal expansion joints for piping and ducting. (Metal couplings for compressed
air conduits for heating / steam generation / cooking / cooling / drying / ventilation
/ air conditioning and sanitary installations, heating / steam generation / cooking /
cooling / drying / ventilation / air conditioning, Metal nuts for air ducts, metal
brackets for compressed air ducts for heating / steam generation / cooking / cooling /
drying / ventilation / air conditioning and sanitary installations, heating / steam
generating / cooking / cooling / drying / ventilation / Metallic plug for sanitary
equipment and compressed air conduit, Metal reducer for heating / steam generating /
Cooking / Cooling / Drying / Ventilation / Air conditioner and sanitary facilities,
Central air heating system / Metal water pipe for solar power plant / heat exchanger,
Metal Construction materials, metal materials for railway, cables and wires for non-
electric metal, metal hinges, metal hinges, architectural or industrial metal iron,
architectural metal steel angle rivets, metal products, Metal fittings (except for
temperature regulating valves), metal piping pipes, metal or metal-based bypasses,
metal or metal pipes, A metal pipe, a metal pipe, a metal pipe, a metal conduit for
ventilation and air conditioning, a metal band, a metal pipe, Metal manhole covers,
metal trap doors, metal valves (except for parts of machinery), metal or metal skirting
boards, mainly made of metal, of iron or steel; Sealing cap; metallic connection port
for pipes; metallic expansion port for pipes and conduits) Class 9: Optical apparatus
and apparatuses except for glasses and photographic apparatus; Weighing apparatus and
instruments; Measuring apparatus; Electrical signaling apparatus; Electric and
electronic video surveillance installations; Security surveillance apparatus; Glassware
for scientific use [specific Class 11: Heating, steam generating, cooking,
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, air conditioning and water conduit apparatus and
installations as well as sanitary apparatus and installations and solar plants, such as
remote heating and refrigerating installations; Heating apparatus, such as wall,
ceiling and Class 17: Semi-processed polymers in the form of films, sheets, tubes,
bars, or rods; Sealing, caulking and insulating material; Non-metal hoses and flexible
pipes; Non-metal junctions for pipes; Semi-processed foams of plastic materials for
water filters, insulating felt for use in thermal and fire protection, sound control
applications, pipe gaskets, non-metal pipe muffs for use with plastic pipes, pipe
gaskets, non-metal Gaskets, i.e. flange sheet gaskets made of polytetrafluoroethylene
or nitrile rubber, ring gaskets, spiral wound gaskets; Water-tight rings for plumbing
pipes; Non-metal weather strips for buildings; Electric, thermal and acoustic
insulators; Slag wool for use as a building insulator for retaining heat; Building and
pipe insulation, non-metal studded panels for insulating purposes, reinforcing
materials for metal pipes, such as non-metal pipe muffs, for use with plastic pipes;
Reinforcing materials, not of metal for pipes, i.e. capsules for pipes; Non-metal
branching pipes and junctions; Flexible plumbing, pipe connectors of plastics, parts



branching pipes and junctions; Flexible plumbing, pipe connectors of plastics, parts
and fittings for the aforesaid goods; Non-metal pipes, junctions for pipes, metal and
flexible tubes of plastic. (Film / tube / bar / bar type semi-processed polymer, seal
material and insulation material, gasket material, nonmetallic hose and expansion pipe,
nonmetallic pipe connection port, / Insulation felt used for acoustic control
applications, insulation felt for pipe gasket, nonmetallic pipe connection for plastic
pipe, gasket for pipe, gasket made of nonmetal, ie flange sheet gasket made of
polytetrafluoroethylene or nitrile rubber, ring gasket Insulating material for building
materials, Insulating material for buildings, ie, Insulating material for non-metallic
insulation, Piping insulation material, ie Non-metallic insulation Studs, non-metallic
reinforcing materials for pipes, ie, non-metallic plastic pipe fittings, non-metallic
reinforcing materials for pipes, Peuyong capsule; base metal manifold and the
connection port; new plumbing pipes plastic connector for; parts / accessories for all
products mentioned above; base metal pipes, base metal pipes and plastic stretch
tolerance connection port) Class 19: Building materials (not of metal), cove bases, not
of metal; Plaster fiberboards and plastic boards for use in construction; Discharging
pipes (not of metal), drain traps [valves], not of metal or plastic; Building materials
(mainly not of metal) as elements for building manholes; Manhole covers (not of metal),
penstock pipes (not of metal); Parts and components of the above items. (Nonmetallic
building materials, non-metallic cove base, fiberboard and plastic plates for
architectural use, drainage pipes for non-metallic materials, drainage traps for non-
metallic or non-metallic materials, building materials made mainly of non-metallic
materials (manhole construction parts) , Nonmetallic hydraulic pipes; all parts /
components / accessories for the above mentioned products)







12. Language Heroes

Jurisdiction: Russia

Classes: 35,38,41

Applicant: Kashaeva, Evgenia Mikhaylovna

Gazette No.: 11.1

Gazette Date: Jun 12, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 617524

Goods and Services: Class 35: Providing business information through websites, business information,
maintaining automated databases, collecting information in computer databases,
organizing information in computer databases, searching for information in computer
files for third parties, search engine optimization services for sales promotion,
traffic optimization services Website, updating and maintenance of information in
electronic databases, provision of business information through websites, retail sale
of goods and services via the Internet through the website (Information consulting
platform). Class 38: Sending emails, sending messages, sending messages and images
using a computer, message board electronic [telecommunications services], providing
access to discussion forums on the Internet, data transfer services, providing online
forums. Class 41: Educational services, distance education, practical skills training
[demonstration], organization of contests [educational or entertaining], conducting
examinations, organizing and conducting master classes [training], organizing and
holding conferences, organizing seminars, publishing text materials, With the exception
of advertising, the publication of books, the publication of interactive books and
periodicals, information on education and education.



13. TINY HERO

Jurisdiction: United States

Classes: 35,41

Applicant: Highland, Inc

Gazette Date: Aug 15, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Application No.: 87401445

Filing Date: Apr 6, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Opposition Deadline: Sep 13, 2017 12:00:00 AM

Goods and Services: Class 35: Production of televisions shows and movie trailers for advertising purposes
Class 41: Entertainment services, namely, production of television show and movie
trailers
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